
THE PHYSIOJAN 0F' MANY YEARS' EXPERIENCE
KNOWS TifAT, TC OBTAIN IMMEDJATE RESULTS

TIIERE IS NO REMEDY LIKE

SYR. HYPOPHOS. Ce., FELLOWS.
MANY MediCal- -. 'rLUrnaIS SPEGIFICALLY MENTION THIS

PREPARATION AS BEINa 0P STER LING WORTlIL

TRY IT, AND) PROVE THESE FACTS.
SPECIAL NOT-t .- Feiiows' Syrup as siever soid an t'

I car. be ob/ained ýojclzerzsls ami pharmacisis everywhvlere.

'Iss

IlAS S

*,SAk. HEPATICA
cira! Saline Laxative anid ?Jric
Acid Solvent. A courbtnation oaf
theTonic, Alterattuet and Lax-
ative Salis similar la the celc-
brated Bitter WVaters oftEurope,
fortified by addition of Lithia
and Sodium Phosîahrtc. It
stimulites liver, toncs mines-
tiai glands, ipurlries alimen-
tary tract, improves dipgestion,
assimiliation -and netabc!Ism.
EsaaeciaiiY valaurbié !r rhcu-
mntiara L'out, bilions attaccs,
constipation. most eMlcicrat
Ina ellrninating toxie products
from intestinal tract or blond,
and correct!ng, vicious or
irnpaared functions.

Wilte.for frc samuples.
BRIS'"0L-MYERS GO.

Brcok1yc-New Yoric
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